A Special Meeting of Port District No. 1 of Grant County was held at the Port
District office at 101 F Street SW on Tuesday, December 14, 2021, to discuss
contract negotiation.

President Curt Morris called the meeting to order at 10:15 a.m. Also present
were Commissioners Patric Connelly and Brian Kuest and Cassi Calloway.

The Commissioners approved the Edge Connex 90-day extension with a
$100,000 forfeit unless power is not available to end March 157, 2022.

Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 10:20 a.m.
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